
NoticeNo. 167/N/Law, dated 24.4.2017

DEPARTMENTOFLAWS, PANJABUNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH

NOTICE

All the students of LL.B. 2nd , 4th and 6th semesters seeking condonation of

shortageof lectures, are directed to submit their applications for the said purpose

in the office of the department by tomorrow i.e. 25.4.2017 by 1.00 pm. Those

studentswho have already submitted their documents for consideration, arealso

directed to submit the application for condonation of shortage of lectures.

However, those who have already submitted their documents as well as their

applicationsin this regard need not to apply again.

Please treat it asMost Urgent asno request for condonation of shortageof

lecturesshall be entertained thereafter.

(Prof. Shalini Marwaha)

Chairperson


